ANZAC DAY 2025

Application to open a non-exempt shop before 12.30pm on Anzac Day

The Anzac Day Observance Act 1929 provides the relevant Minister with the power to make an order declaring that your non-exempt shop may open for trade before 12:30pm on Anzac Day.

Your application must be received before 5:00pm on Friday 4 April 2025.

	Applicant

	Applicant’s full name:
	

	Applicant’s position:
(eg partner, proprietor or director)
	

	Shop Details

	Registered business or company name:
	

	Trading name:
	

	ABN / ACN / ARBN:
	

	Street address:
	

	
	Suburb/Town:
	
	Postcode:
	

	Postal address:
(if not different, “as above”)
	

	
	

	Day time telephone number:
	

	Email:
	

	Brief description of goods sold:
	

	
	

	Largest number of employees that worked on any day during March 2023
	




	The needs of the community and likely effect on your employees

	
	1. What would the likely effect be on the community if the Minister decided not to make an order?
	(eg if the local baker is closed, people within the community would be unable to buy freshly baked bread)
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	2. What would the likely effect be on your employees if the Minister decided to make an order?
The intention of section 5B of the Anzac Day Observance Act 1929 is to ensure that most employees will not be prevented from participating in or attending Anzac Day events.
Have you asked your employees whether they would be willing to work on Anzac Day?
The Anzac Day Observance Act 1929 requires that an employee must agree, in writing, to work on Anzac Day.
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	Proposed Trading Hours

	Proposed hours of trade on Anzac Day 2023
	
	to
	

	Supporting Information
Please provide evidence that the manager/owner of the shop has consulted with the local RSL Branch (or, in the absence of a local branch, the state branch).  Such consultation ensures that the requested exemption period will not conflict with parades or other Anzac Day services set down for the district or region.

	Signature:
	
	Date:
	_____ / _____ / 2023

	Print full name:
	
	
	



Personal information we collect from you in relation to this notification will be used by Communities, Sport and Recreation, Department of Communities Tasmania for that purpose and may be used for other purposes permitted by Anzac Day Observance Act 1929 and associated laws. Your personal information may be disclosed to agents of the Tasmanian law enforcement agencies, court and other public sector bodies or organisations authorised to collect it.  This information will be managed in accordance with the Personal Information Protection Act 2004 and may be accessed by you on request to this Department. You may be charged a fee for this service.

Submit by mail or email:

	Veterans’ Affairs
Department of Premier and Cabinet 
GPO Box 123
HOBART  TAS  7001
	Email:
Web:

	veterans@dpac.tas.gov.au 
www.dpac.tas.gov.au 




	Department of Premier and Cabinet
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